
                          POLICE BLOTTER REPORT                                                                          

                                     January 10, to January 16, 2021 

               During this period the Sierra Madre Police Department responded 

    to 292 calls for service.  

Grand Theft 

On 01-10-2021 at 8:30AM, a resident in the 00 block of Esperanza Ave. filed an on 

line report regarding an attempted theft of a generator that is valued at approximately 

$5000.00.  

Case pending the outcome of further investigation 

 

Theft from a Vehicle 

On 01-10-2021, at 7:05PM, officers responded to the 400 block of Manzanita Avenue 

regarding a theft report. The resident said she discovered the glove compartment of 

her unlocked car had been ransacked with unknown paper work taken from the car.  

 

Outstanding Warrant 

A bicyclist was stopped for a vehicle code violation on 1-11-21 at 9:55PM.  During a 

records check the subject returned with a no-bail warrant. The subject was transported 

to Pasadena Jail and booked for the no-bail warrant. 

 

Possession of Drugs/Paraphernalia 

On 1-12-21 at 12:52AM, officers conducted a consensual encounter of a subject 

walking with a bicycle in the area of N. Santa Anita Ave.  The subject later admitted 

to having a glass bulbous pipe. Further investigation determined the subject had a 

small clear plastic bag containing methamphetamine and four bulbous pipes.  The 

subject was cited for possession of drugs and possession of drug paraphernalia. 

Case to DA’s office 

 

Petty Theft 

Sometime between 1-11-21 at 7:00PM and 1-12-21 at 7:00AM, unknown person(s) 

entered an unlocked vehicle parked in a carport in the 500 block of W. Sierra 

Madre Bl. and stole approximately $25.00 in change. 

 

Theft from a Vehicle 

Sometime between 1-14-21 at 5:00PM and 1-15-21 at 9:30AM, unknown person(s) 

entered a locked vehicle parked in the 500 block of W. Sierra Madre Bl. by smashing 

a driver’s side rear window.  The suspect(s) stole a wallet and several bags from the 

cargo area of the vehicle. 

Case to Detectives 



Theft 

Officers responded at 12:50PM to the 00 block of W. Sierra Madre Bl. for a report 

of a theft from the business.  A customer entered the store to make a purchase and 

left his wallet on the counter unattended for a few minutes.  When he returned to the 

counter to complete his purchase, he noticed that his wallet was missing. 

Case to Detectives  

 

Stolen Vehicle 

A resident in the 600 block of W. Sierra Madre Bl. reported his car stolen sometime 

between 1-15-21 at 6:00PM and 1-16-21 at 8:00AM.   

Case to Detectives 

 

 


